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Quality Center

October 22, 2021

Dear Honda Powersports Dealer:

2021 CT125A #1 - IS NOW AVAILABLE

The Service Bulletin supporting a SAFETY RECALL on CERTAIN 2021 CT125A vehicles to replace the
Gearshift Pedal is now available on iN.

Service Bulletin CT125A #1, which includes all the information relating to this Safety Recall, can be found
by navigating to Service>Service Publications>Service Bulletins on iN.

Parts will be available starting 11/1/2021 and can be ordered through the normal parts ordering process.

Make sure all departments in your dealership are aware of this Safety Recall.

If you have any questions, please contact TechLine through TechLine Connect on iN.

Sincerely,
American Honda Motor Co., Inc.
Powersports Division
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